
Investing £7.5 million 
in Doncaster



We understand the important role a safe, reliable 
power supply has in supporting communities 
and that’s why we’re investing £7.5 million to 
upgrade our assets and improve the resilience of 
our network in and around Armthorpe, Bessacarr, 
Branton, Cantley and Rossington. 

Our work in your area is taking place between 
the end of June 2022 and summer 2023. It will 
focus on replacing an 8.3km overhead power line 
and more than 60 supports with a combination of 
new underground cables and a small section of 
modern new overhead line. This will significantly 
improve the appearance of the local landscape. 

Supported by upgrades at local substations,  
the new equipment will be capable of meeting  
any future increase in demand for power as the  
area develops, the population grows and people 
become more reliant on electricity to power 
their businesses, heat their homes and charge 
electric vehicles. 

From the end of June 2022 until the end of  
March 2023, we’ll be excavating in the roadway, 
footpath and grass verges to install a total of 
10.6km of new underground cables. Then from 
April 2023 until summer 2023, we’ll be removing 
the old overhead network.

The work is being carried out on our behalf by our 
contractor, Balfour Beatty and, inside, you’ll find 
a map providing more information about where 
they’ll be working. 

Working closely with Doncaster Council and local 
landowners, we’re doing all we can to ensure this 
scheme causes as little disruption as possible 
by using multiple teams and avoiding any noisy 
activities if we work at the weekend for example.

We’re committed to keeping local people 
informed and will write to all those directly 
affected by the work as well as sharing 
information through your local councillors,  
the media and social media.

We’re not planning to turn off anyone’s power 
during this work and it’s unlikely we’ll need access 
to homes or businesses. We’ll maintain pedestrian 
access to premises and make sure that businesses 
continue to receive their deliveries. 

We’ll be sharing more information about our £7.5 
million investment in the months ahead, including  
details of any traffic management measures we’ll 
need to put in place. In the meantime, thank 
you for your patience while we carry out this 
important investment work to improve your local 
power network.

Andrew Preece
Customer Service Manager,  
South Yorkshire and North Lincolnshire Region

Investing in  
your community
At Northern Powergrid our teams work 24/7 to manage 
the network that powers everyday life for 8 million 
customers across 3.9 million homes and businesses in 
the North East, Yorkshire and northern Lincolnshire. 

Andrew



Investing in Doncaster:

investment in 
your area

£7.5 million 

10.6km 
of new underground 
electricity cables 
installed

electricity poles removed
64

2
electricity substations
upgraded 

75,000
local people
to benefit from 
improved resilience

of overhead
lines removed

8.3km
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We’re replacing sections of our overhead network with more 
modern and sustainable underground and overhead technology. 
From the end of June 2022 until the end of March 2023, this 
will involve us digging in the road, footpath or grass verge along 
the route shown in red and this may cause disruption to local 
businesses, residents and road users. 

From April 2023 until summer 2023, we’ll be removing the old 
overhead poles and lines.

We’re committed to carrying out the work as safely and promptly 
as possible while minimising disruption. We’ll be keeping those 
directly affected informed. NB. Routes and dates of work may be 
subject to change.

OUR WORK IN YOUR AREA 

The Warren 
Golf Course 

Miller & 
Carter

Great Yorkshire Way 
Great Yorkshire Way 

REMOVAL/REPLACEMENT 
OF EXISTING OVERHEAD 
NETWORK

WEST END LANE SUBSTATION, 
ROSSINGTON TO A638 BAWTRY ROAD

We’re digging in the roadway from our substation on West End Lane to the 
Great Yorkshire Way, then working in the grass verge up to the junction of 
the A638 Bawtry Road. 

WARNING TONGUE 
LANE TO ARMTHORPE 

We’re digging in the roadway along 
Warning Tongue Lane, School Lane, Main 
Street (Cantley), Nutwell Lane, Wickett 
Hern Road and Holme Wood Lane to our 
substation on Durham Lane, Armthorpe.

New underground cabling route

Removal/replacement of existing overhead lines

Key

Taking place from April until Summer 2023.



northernpowergrid.com

Email 
E: doncaster@northernpowergrid.com

General enquiries 
T: 0800 011 3332
E: generalenquiries@northernpowergrid.com

If English isn’t your first language 

Click the Accessibility icon at the top of all our web pages to  
translate the information into another language. You can also  
call our language line on 0800 389 8204

If you find it difficult to speak or hear 

Use text phone 0800 028 9507 or text relay:
dial 18001 followed by 0800 169 2996

If you’re visually impaired 

Click the Accessibility icon at the top of our web pages to change  
font sizes and colours or click the Recite Me icon to have our  
information read out to you.

To sign up to receive our communications in larger print
or Braille please call our Powergrid Care Team on 0800 169 2996.

Find out more

If you or someone you know may need extra help and support 
during a power cut you can find out more about our free Priority 
Services Membership by visiting northernpowergrid.com/care

To register for text message updates during a power cut visit:
northernpowergrid.com/update-my-details-media


